


































   

[image: Library of iea jpg library library png files ▻▻▻ Clipart Art 2019]March 2022 Billing Newsletter

[bookmark: _GoBack]The semi-annual full system flush is scheduled for April 20-21, 2022. Details will be included in next month’s newsletter. 

[image: See the source image]Beach parking lot gate—As most of you know the gate at the beach has been undergoing repairs. The repairs are complete and the gate will soon be reinstalled. We are still looking into added security measures. If your keycard application has been turned in, keycards and parking passes will be mailed out shortly. If you already have a keycard, it will work as it did before. If you have lost your application, and need a new one, see our website rollinghillsglencairn.com and print yourself a new one. 

After the recent freezing temperatures, it’s a good idea to check for water leaks. Here’s how:
· Make sure no water is being used inside or outside of your home (dishwasher, washing machine, etc.)
· Locate your water meter (call the office if you need help with this-360-678-7446) 
· Find the leak indicator (a blue or white triangle) to see if is moving. If the dial is moving, even slowly, chances are you have a leak. 

[image: C:\Users\Valerie & Ruby\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\money sign.png]If you are having a hard time keeping up with your bills and you need assistance with water, sewer, electric or gas utilities, call Opportunity Council at 360-679-6577, option 4 or 1-800-317-5427.

[image: http://www.cwheartsandhammers.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/md-logo.png]Hearts and Hammers is a volunteer organization that helps neighbors in need. Their workday is May 7th (Saturday), call ASAP if you need help with a project or if you are able to volunteer. There is no charge to homeowners. To qualify you must own and live in your home located within the Coupeville School district. To apply contact cwheartsandhammers@gmail.com or 360-720-2114. Visit www.cwheartsandhammers.org

[image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608004190869258726&pid=15.1]Hiring part-time lifeguards for the Memorial Day Weekend and the 2022 summer season. Applicants must have a current lifeguard certificate or be able to be certified, be at least 15 years old, and be reliable and responsible. John Vanderzight Memorial pool usually holds certification classes over spring break if interested. Please call the office at 360-678-7446 for more information. 
[image: ANd9GcRK0vXJY9xJc0YGmqDfaXPy7py2dobd88uufTN19orxLKS1R-JBjQ]
Mowing Reminder: Spring is upon us and lawns are beginning to grow quickly. We’ve already seen and heard some mowers this month so it’s time to get your lawn mower ready for use. Mowers don’t always start up when needed after a long winters rest; take some time to be sure it will be ready when you are. 

[image: ]The board of trustees is working on a by-laws change to include and enable code enforcement for violations. Making this change will require a vote of the membership. Watch your upcoming mail for a copy of the proposed changes for your review and vote.  

[image: th?id=HN]Board of Trustee meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday of every month. The next one is scheduled for Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 7pm at the clubhouse. All members are invited and encouraged to attend. 
RHGC Office Hours:  Monday–Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm, unless otherwise posted!
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